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The Editors Guild of India is deeply concerned over the incarceration of 
freelance journalist Mandeep Punia who was reporting on the farm 
protest from Singhu border. 

Punia’s arrest is an attempt to muzzle young courageous voices of 
independent journalists that through reporting are busting fake news and 
speaking truth to power.

EGI demands that Mandeep Punia be released forthwith and Delhi 
Police restore circumstances in which media can report without fear or 
favour.


